
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

June 4, 2017 

This Morning: 
9:00am  Coffee Time 
9:30am  Sunday School for all ages 
9:45am  Prayer Team meets (upstairs) 
10:45am  Worship Service 

This Afternoon/Evening 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study meets in Library 
Wednesday 12:15pm Prayer Meeting at Zion 
Thursday    9:00am Quilting 
 
Worship Schedule: 
June 11:  Baptism Sunday for Camryn Roth, Jared Oyer and  
Harrison Gingerich: Jana will be preaching “Through the Deep  
Waters”, Matthew 3:12-17 
June 18:  Mathew will be preaching “Rediscovering Christian  
Mission” Matthew 9:35-10:8 
 
Pastor Mathew Swora will be returning to the office on  
Wednesday, June 7.  

Worship Leader:  Kiara Yoder 
Song Leader:  Jana Gingerich 

Welcome  
Announcements  
Call to Worship 
Scripture Reading: Acts 2:1-21 
Songs:   
 HWB 6 Here in this Place 
 HWB 299 New earth, heavens new,  
 HWB 6 Holy Spirit Come with Power 
Celebrating Our Graduates 
Offering 
Scripture Reading: John 20:19-23 
 HWB 25 Jesus Stand Among Us 
Sermon: "Breathe, Just Breathe" 
Communion 
Sending Song: STJ 46 O breathe on me, O breath of God 
Benediction 

The Worship Commission has agreed to purchase 100 additional 
"Sing the Story" songbooks for our congregational use.  Each book 
cost $9.99.  If you can give towards this goal, please make checks 
payable to Zion Mennonite Church and mark “songbooks" in the 
memo line. Thank you so much! 

Next Sunday morning we will be celebrating the baptisms of 
Camryn Roth, Jared Oyer, and Harrison Gingerich.  We invite all 
of you to meet the boys at Canby Grove Conference Center, 
down by the river, for the ceremony.  Our worship service will 
end around 11:30am, and we will go straight to the river.  



 
 

MCC—My Coins Count 
Collection on Sunday, June 11  

 

PARENTS: Applications are due June 11 for Zion’s financial aid 
to Western Mennonite School.  If  you have a returning student 
or a new student to WMS, please have them complete an  
application form available in the Church Office.  If you have any 
questions, contact Stan Oyer. 

Love Builds Up.  The 2017 Annual Meeting of the Pacific North-
west Mennonite Conference will take place June 23-24 at  
Menno Mennonite Church in Ritzville, Washington. There is a 
flyer posted on the bulletin board, or visit pnmc.org for more 
information.   

 You are invited to a bridal shower  
 in honor of  Taylor Berkey  

 on Saturday, June 17 at 2:00pm in the  
 Fellowship Hall.   

Taylor and Dustin King are planning an August wedding.  
They are registered at Target, and request that large gifts  
be sent to:             Dustin and Taylor King 
   15 Pine Crest Drive 
   Denver, PA  17517 

The Pregnancy Care Center is continuing their fundraising 
efforts with the Baby Bottle Boomerang, now through the end 
of June.  Baby bottles are available in the foyer next to the  
Missions Bulletin Board.  If you would like to support PCC, please 
take a bottle, fill it with coins, cash, or a check, and return it to 
Karen Amstutz.   

For I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord, plans to prosper you and 

not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. Jeremiah 29:11 

From Hesston College: 

 Trevor Oyer, Associate of Arts 

From George Fox University 

 Tyler Roth, Bachelor of Science, Civil Engineering 

 Casey Berkey, Bachelor of Arts, Marketing 

 

From High School: 

 Harrison Gingerich (Canby) 

 Emma Phillips (Canby) 

 Drew Berkey (Western Mennonite) 

 Jared Oyer (Western Mennonite) 

 Camryn Roth (Western Mennonite) 

 Emerson Guretzki (North Marion)  

 

From 8th Grade: 

 Caleb Chupp (91 School) 

 Daphne Kropf (91 School)  

 Avery Coulombe (North Marion) 

 Aden Hall (Butte Creek) 



Please keep in your prayers:   

Last Sunday: 
Attendance: 137 
Offering: $7,797  
       5/21: $3,678 

 Gene Gascho who is recovering from back surgery. He will    
remain at French Prairie in Woodburn for physical therapy for 
another week.  

 Our graduating students, who are facing new and exciting 
changes in their lives, that they may seek God’s wisdom and 
guidance. 

 Students and staff at the Kalonda Mennonite Bible Institute in 
the Democratic Republic of Congo, who have had to flee the 
school because of civil war and lawlessness in Kasai Province, 
some of whom were only a few weeks from graduation 
(Mennonite Mission Network) 

A prayer to carry through the week: “Breathe in me, O Holy   
Spirit, that my thoughts may all be holy.  Act in me, O Holy Spirit, 
that my work, too, may be holy.  Draw my heart, O Holy Spirit, 
that I love but what is holy.  Strengthen me, O Holy Spirit, to     
defend all that is holy.  Guard me, then, O Holy Spirit, that I  
always may be holy.”  St. Augustine, 4th C. AD 

 
Church Staff: 

Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 
Jana Gingerich, Associate/Youth Pastor:  zionyuth@canby.com 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Elders:  Pat Hershberger, Karen Amstutz, Lynn Miller 

Ken Kauffman, Cynthia Hockman-Chupp 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Nursery:   
This week:  Vonnie Oyer, Sheryl Mast 
Next Week: Kiara Yoder, Judy Gingerich 


